


UPUD is committed to 
providing essential 
water services to all 
residents within our 

jurisdiction. We 
recognize that some 
customers may face 
financial difficulties, 

making it challenging to 
afford their water bills. 

In line with our 
commitment to social 

responsibility, we have 
established the Domestic 
Residential Opportunity 

Program (DROP) to 
assist eligible customers 

facing economic 
hardship.



UPUD WILL PROVIDE A $10 DISCOUNT ON WATER BILLS FOR ELIGIBLE 
CUSTOMERS WITH LOW INCOMES, UPON APPROVAL OF APPLICATION

To apply for DROP, 
you must meet the 
following criteria:

1. You have only one 
water account with 

UPUD.

2. Your water bill is in 
your name.

3. You are a full-time 
resident at the address 
where the discount will 

be received.

4. You are not claimed 
as a dependent on 

another person’s tax 
return. To stay in the 

program, participants 
will be required to 

reapply for the 
program annually.

5. Your total combined 
household gross income 

does not exceed the 
program income 

guidelines.



Income Verification (Required)

Program Income Guidelines:

When initially applying for the program, the applicant’s account must be in good standing 
with UPUD, meaning the account is not currently locked off. 

Applicants must show proof of current enrollment in the PG&E CARE Program, CalWORKs, CalFresh, 
General Assistance, Medi-Cal, Supplemental Security Income/State Supplementary Payment Program, 
or California Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and Children.

Participants will retain their position in the program if they reapply within the specified 
time frame and continue to meet eligibility criteria.





RECOMMENDATION

UPUD will contribute up to $6,000 
per year in relief of non-operating 
funds to support 50 customers per 

year (a $10 credit per monthly bill). 
Additionally, all UPUD customers will 
have the option of donating a flat 
amount into this program, which 

could allow for additional customers 
to be added into DROP. UPUD's 

monthly billing statements will have 
a donation option (as shown).



IF APPROVED, THE 
PROGRAM WILL 

LAUNCH ON 
JULY 1, 2024
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